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Comments: I have spent many years enjoying the new Perce/Clearwater National Forest. I've hiked,camped,

atved snowmobiled this great area. I've had the pleasure of taking other through the magruder corridor and see

the wonder on their faces as they experience traveling through this great area for the first time.  Have if said that,

almost e erroneous who has experience this area for themselves expressed alarm at losing some of the most

valued areas to more " wilderness " designation. Being able to stop just about anywhere and make camp, to, see

wilderness on both sides of the road without losing the ability to ride through has been one of their greatest

experience ever!  So, I would greatly encourage the agency to really forgo adding anymore area to wilderness or

even to give it a recommended wilderness destination! These lands are important to those who for what ever

reason don't have the time or where with all to hike into wilderness areas yet truly enjoy experiencing the

wilderness feel by riding and camping through out the area. We need true shared experience, not just for the

elite, but for the everyday person as well!  Please, no more wilderness,  let's return to the agency's Gould that

where used when the forest service first started, and that was to preserve the lands for all Americans, rich and

poor alike! Respectfully, mike Jeffords.


